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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to all of our school community. I hope the first week has 

gone well for all of our families.   

 

As we move towards the Easter break in two weeks time our main focus 

this week has been to settle the children back into school routines and al-

low them the opportunity to reconnect with friends and teachers. There 

was a particular buzz around the school on Monday and very excited chil-

dren and staff which was wonderful to see. If your child has found it diffi-

cult settling back into school life and we are not aware then please speak 

to their class teacher or member of senior leadership and we’ll put a pro-

gramme of support in place.  

 

As great as it is to see all children back, it has been a bit of a shock to all 

of us this week seeing so many families back at school and seeing the 

playgrounds so busy when the children arrive in the morning and leave in 

the afternoon. The staggered times do work well when they are adhered to 

and I urge you to continue to follow these times to keep a steady flow of 

movement on and off the playground. Can I remind those of you who have 

only one child at Moorfield that the sibling time of 9.00am shouldn’t be 

being used as this is unnecessarily increasing the number of people on the 

playground at this time. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

It is Red Nose Day next Friday and you can expect further information to 

follow from Mr Collinson about the activities planned for the day in each 

class.  

 

Picture News is back on page two of this newsletter and I hope you and 

your child can engage in the question for this next week.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes,  

  

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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